
 
 
To the parents/guardians of autistic children 
 
Please see attached letter, which briefly describes the EEG test.  It might be helpful to 
either visit the department or talk to a member of staff on the telephone prior to the test 
to discuss your child’s particular needs and requirements.  We need the child to be co-
operative to enable the physiologist to apply a minimum of 12 (or 25) electrodes to the 
head.  You may be able to give us some guidance on stimulants so that these can be 
avoided or removed from the room or you may be able to suggest what might calm your 
child.  
 
If the child responds well to a particular person we can re-arrange the appointment to 
accommodate this person. 
 
Please telephone 029 2074 3194 and ask to speak to a physiologist.  


